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24th January 2024 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  

‘Soul Food Cafe’ – Year 5 
  

As you know, Year 5 will be offering a Soul Food Café experience on Thursday 8th February from 4.00pm until 
5.30pm.  Thank you to those who have purchased tickets – we cannot wait to host you. 
  
We recognise that many of our parents cannot attend, however, we feel that this is an important opportunity for all 
of our Year 5 children to perform to an audience.  With that in mind, even if you are not attending the Soul Food 
Café, we would still like to keep your child until 5.30pm, if possible. 
 
It is an important event, as the Soul Food Café will be the culmination of several units of work which our Year 5 
children have been working on over the last few weeks: a Year 5 history topic about Civil Rights in the USA; a Blues 
unit in Music and a DT unit, ‘from 1800s to today’.  
 

Obviously, it is important for us to know how many children will be performing, so that we can properly arrange the 
event.  Therefore, if your child can stay until 5.30 pm on Thursday 8th February, please return the permission slip 
attached.  
 
Safeguarding your children is our primary concern, so it is important that we have all permission slips returned by 
Monday 29th January 2024. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Saunders  
 
Year 5 Lead 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child, ________________________________ in class ___________ to stay in school on 
Thursday 8th February 2024 until 5.30pm, so that they can participate in the Soul Food Café. 
 
I understand that my child needs to be collected from the front gate at 5.30pm.  Talbot staff members will not allow 
any children to walk home alone at this time. 
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